
“Caltrans improves mobility across California” 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA—BUSINESS, TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN Jr., Governor 
  

August 20, 2012 

 

Mr. Andy Iturriria 

Terra Novo Inc. 

P.O. Box 81916 

Bakersfield, CA. 93380 
 

Dear Mr. Iturriria:    
 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has reviewed the following product: 

 

Product Tracking Number  
 

EarthGuard Fiber Matrix NPE #12-07-011 
 

The Landscape and Erosion Control committee has determined that Caltrans has an existing 

specification for this type of product and that this product appears to meet Caltrans current 

Specification for Bonded Fiber Matrix (21-1.02K), and Temporary Hydraulic Mulch (13-5.03E) 

(Bonded Fiber Matrix). 

 

If this product is proposed for use on any Caltrans construction contract or procured for use by 

Caltrans maintenance forces, quality assurance testing may be performed by Caltrans to verify 

material properties actually meet those required in the specification. 

 

Product review and acceptance or approvals do not constitute an endorsement of this product by 

Caltrans. 

Thank you for giving Caltrans the opportunity to review this product.  If you have any questions 

regarding the new products review process, please contact the New Products Desk at (916) 227-

7073. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

ERIC WENDEL 

New Products Coordinator 

Materials Engineering and Testing Services & 

Geotechnical Services 

Division of Engineering Services 

 

Attachment (s) 

 

cc:  Doug Brown 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION OF ENGINEERING SERVICES 

MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND TESTING SERVICES & 
GEOTECHNICAL SERVICES 
TRANSPORTATION LABORATORY—MS 5 
5900 FOLSOM BOULEVARD, ROOM 138 

SACRAMENTO, CA  95819-4612 
E-MAIL:  <New_Products@dot.ca.gov>  
PHONE:  (916) 227-7073 
TTY:  711 

 

 

Flex your power! 

Be energy efficient! 


